

University of Southern Maine USM Digital Commons

July -September

Correspondence 1947

9-30-1947

09/30/1947 Letter from the Duncan Meter Corporation

Perry Hutchinson

Duncan Meter Corporation

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.usm.maine.edu/fac-lpg-1947-07-09

Recommended Citation

Louis-Philippe Gagné Papers, Franco-American Collection, University of Southern Maine Libraries.

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the Correspondence 1947 at USM Digital Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in July -September by an authorized administrator of USM Digital Commons. For more information, please contact jessica.c.hovey@maine.edu.



835 NORTH WOOD STREET CHICAGO 22, ILLINOIS

September 30, 1947

MR. LOUIS GAGNE, Mayor Lewiston Maine

Dear Mayor Gagne:

The attached may be of interest to you. Probably the city of Lewiston could make a substantial saving in the same way that Allentown is doing.

Again let me say that I thoroughly enjoyed my brief visit to your city and you may be sure that we are doing everything possible to make your installation a 100% operation.

Parts for conversion of meters to two hours for one nickel will be shipped today or tomorrow.

Cordially yours

DUNCAN METER CORPORATION

Perry Hutchinson

Assistant to General Sales Manager

PH:HKG

Enc.